
                                    LAWTON CHILES HIGH SCHOOL 

                                           2018-19 Registration 

 

Our 8th grade parent night is February 20th at 5:30 pm, followed by our  

Curriculum Fair from 6-8pm. 

 

Registration packets will be available on the Chiles website, beginning 

March 20.  

 

We will begin accepting registration packets on March 26. 

 

If you have been reassigned to Chiles you must register with Jeanne 

Tucker by June 28th or you will lose your re-assignment. 

The registration packet must be submitted in person by a parent or guardian 

 

PLEASE DO NOT BRING A PACKET IN UNLESS IT IS COMPLETE 

 

Registration packet – For students coming from Private School, Charter 

School, Out of County or Out-of-State. You must come in to enroll. 

 

If you are currently attending a Leon County Schools Middle School and live in 

the Chiles School zone, you do NOT need to come register. You must prove your 

address at your middle school before the end of the year or you will NOT have a 

schedule at Chiles High School in the fall. 


